Minutes from the general meeting of the Artist Association of Central Alabama on 1/19/2022
Six people were in attendance with a new member Vicky Curren paying and joining our membership

Ann Hooey and Becky Mitchel covered the canvas squares to be used for the “Art Quilt” to be displayed at the
Comer Museum in June

June discussed the possible paint party “An Easter Gnome” with members paying $25 and nonmembers paying
$35 to be taught by April Holdridge

Discussed painting or uses of donated pillowcases

Discussed painting cards for CD covers for display at Comer Museum

Possible trip to Scotts Garden

Portrait class by Elaine Western late summer or early fall. Looking for interested participants and subject choices.
Open Studio the 3rd Wednesday of the month

AACA Account Balance $3,572.01 as of 1/19/2022 with 2 outstanding checks of $180 and $72



